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16/01/20 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
 Re:    Vacancy for Pastoral Support Partner 
 
Please find attached the job description and supporting documents as requested. 
 

We aim to appoint an experience Pastoral Support Partner to start with us as soon 
as possible who is able to share in the ethos of this school and go the extra mile to 
support our pupils.  
 

The post is for 27.5 hours a week and is fixed term until 31st July 2020, but may be 
possibly be extended. Linden is a very demanding school and whilst not easy, it is 
very rewarding and never dull!   
 
If you are interested in attending, then please arrange to visit by contacting the 
school office.   
 

The closing date for applications is Monday 27th January 2020 at 12 noon. Interviews 
will take place on Thursday, 30th January 2020. 
 
 

Please note Linden Primary School is committed to Safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of Children and Young People and expects all staff and 
volunteers to share this commitment.  Appointment to this post is subject to  
an Enhanced DBS clearance check. 
 

Completed application forms can either be posted or emailed to 
recruitment@linden.gloucs.sch.uk. 
 

Thank you for considering our school. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Lucy Collins 
Head teacher 

LINDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Linden Road, Gloucester, GL1 5HU 

Tel: (01452) 527020   Fax: (01452) 541026 
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